
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, please be patient as we  

prepare to better serve our constituents. 

UPDATE IN PROGRESS 

Galveston County Engineering Department  

is moving to OpenGov for all permit and platting applications.  

 

Our office will be open while we make this transition.   

Unfortunately, we will be unable to process, view or update  

applications March 14th & 15th . 

 

Beginning March 18, 2024, you can find the link to  

online permit applications at:  

www.galvestoncountytx.gov/county-offices/engineering-right-of-way 


